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IMPORTANT DATES
4/4 Farmers Market | 2:00PM - 6:00PM 

4/4 Food Truck | 3:00PM - 7:00PM 

4/4 Board of Directors Executive Session | 4:30PM 

4/6 Food Truck | 4:00PM - 8:00PM

4/7 First Fridays Breakfast with the HOA Staff | 9:00AM 

4/10 City Council Meeting | 5:30PM

4/10 Gates Committee Meeting | 6:30PM

4/11 Farmers Market | 2:00PM - 6:00PM 

4/11 Food Truck | 3:00PM - 7:00PM 

4/12 Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting | 11:00AM 

4/12 Architectural Committee Meeting | 6:30PM 

4/13 Food Truck | 4:00PM - 8:00PM 

4/14 Movie Night in Theater: There Will Be Blood | 7:00PM 

4/15 Equestrian Vaulting Show | 10:00AM - 12:30PM

4/17 Theater Committee Meeting | 10:00AM 

4/18 Board of Directors Open Session Meeting | 6:30PM

4/18 Farmers Market | 2:00PM - 6:00PM 

4/18 Food Truck | 3:00PM - 7:00PM 

4/20 Food Truck | 4:00PM - 8:00PM 

4/24 City Council Meeting | 5:30PM

4/25 Farmers Market | 2:00PM - 6:00PM 

4/25 Food Truck | 3:00PM - 7:00PM 

4/26 Equestrian Services Committee | 7:30PM

4/27 Food Truck | 4:00PM - 8:00PM 
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Tip of the Month
Equestrian Services

HIDDEN HILLS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

FIDDLENECK – POISONOUS PLANT TOXIC TO HORSES

BE CAREFUL GRAZING YOUR  
HORSES IN THE TALL LUSH GRASS

While this time of year brings lush green hills to 
the Hidden Hills community, please be aware of 
the potentially toxic plants that are often lurking 
among the tall grass. Normally not seen in Hidden 
Hills, Fiddleneck is one of the many plants that can 
be toxic to horses and can easily be mistaken for a 
Mustard plant.

Fiddleneck weed, also known as Amsinckia, is 
a common weed found in many parts of North 
America and can be particularly harmful to horses if 
ingested. Fiddleneck can grow up to two feet tall. Its 
leaves are long and narrow, and they have a rough, 
sandpapery texture. The plant has small, trumpet-
shaped flowers that are typically yellow or orange, 
and they bloom in late spring or early summer. 

Happy riding…Your ESC Committee 3

Why Fiddleneck Weed is Harmful to Horses:

Fiddleneck weed contains a toxin called 
pyrrolizidine alkaloids (PAs). When horses consume 
this weed, the PAs can cause liver damage, which 
can be fatal. Ingesting just a small amount of 
fiddleneck weed can be harmful to horses, and 
repeated exposure can lead to chronic liver 
disease.

If a horse does ingest fiddleneck weed, it is 
important to contact a veterinarian immediately. 
There is no specific antidote for fiddleneck weed 
poisoning. 

Please inspect any areas before you allow your 
horse to graze to avoid ingestion.



LETTER FROM THE NEW GENERAL MANAGER
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April 2023

Dear Residents,

I am thrilled to introduce myself as the new General Manager of the Hidden Hills Community Association.  
I am honored to have been given this opportunity to serve this neighborhood and its residents.

As the new General Manager, I am committed to working closely with the Board of Directors, our staff, and all 
members of the community to ensure that we continue to maintain and improve the quality of life that you have 
all come to expect. I am passionate about community involvement and look forward to fostering relationships 
with all our residents to ensure we are providing the best possible service and support.

I am excited to share we have some great initiatives planned for the upcoming year. Our focus will be on 
enhancing the community through various programs and events, improving our infrastructure and facilities, and 
providing an open and transparent line of communication between residents and the HOA.

I am dedicated to keeping the community informed about all upcoming events and developments, and I 
welcome any feedback or suggestions that you may have.

It is my honor to be a part of such a wonderful community, and I look forward to working with you all to make 
Hidden Hills an even better place to live.

Sincerely,

Erin Tudron 
General Manager, HHCA
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LETTER FROM HOA: FENCES & LANDSCAPE
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April 2023

Dear Residents,

We hope this message finds you well. As we move into the warmer months, we would like to remind you of the 

importance of maintaining your property and ensuring the safety of our community.

It has come to our attention that some 3-rail fences in the community may be in need of repair. We would like 

to remind all residents that broken or damaged fences can pose a hazard to both humans and animals. We kindly 

request that you take a moment to inspect your 3-rail fence and make any necessary repairs. Inspections will be 

done in the next few months. 

Additionally, we would like to remind residents that any alterations to your landscape, including installation 

of drought tolerant plants or artificial turf, requires submission to the Architectural Committee for review and 

approval prior to work being done. Please call the office for an Application form.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. By working together, we can help to ensure that our community 

remains safe and beautiful for everyone to enjoy.

Sincerely,

Karen Liebrecht 

Administration Manager
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HIDDEN HILLS • CALIFORNIA

FARMER’S MARKET
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LOCATION C O M M U N I T Y  C E N T E R
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Easter
EGG
HUNT
TUESDAY, APRIL 4

HERE AT THE FARMERS MARKET
EASTER EGGS WITH SPECIAL PRIZES INSIDE 

WILL BE HIDDEN AROUND THE MARKET
 IN ALL THE VENDORS BOOTHS.

 
FIND THE GOLDEN EGG AND GET AN

EXTRA SPECIAL GIFT! TURN IN THE GOLDEN EGG
TO THE MARKET MANAGER ON APRIL 4TH TO REDEEM.

THE FARMERS' MARKET PRESENTS AN
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Miss Kim’s Toddler  
Music Circle

WHEN: Mondays 3:45pm - 4:30pm
WHERE: Recreation Room (HHCA) 

FEE: Pay as you go...$20/class, $12/class each sibling
(Cash, Check or Venmo)

QUESTIONS: kims484@gmail.com

Join long-time Hidden Hills music teacher Miss Kim,
(aka Kim Saunders), for a “mommy and me“ style music circle, 

full of singing, dancing and playing fun rhythm instruments,  
keyboards and hand bells, for children ages 1 to 3 years.  

 Moms, dads, grandparents, nannies are welcome!
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FIRST FRIDAYSFIRST FRIDAYS
Coffee, Bagels, 

Donuts, & Dog Treats
with the HOA STAFF

Hidden Hills Community Center
24549 Long Valley Rd.

9:00AM - 10:00AM
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Enjoy thIS special feature in our Theatre

Sponsored by The Parks and Recreation Committee

There Will Be Blood  
April 14th  |  7:00PM

HIDDEN HILLS MOVIE NIGHT PRESENTS

 R
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EQUESTRIAN 
VAULTING SHOW

APRIL 15TH | 10:00AM - 12:30PM  
SPRING VALLEY ARENA

Presented by The Equestrian Services Committee

FREE OF 
CHARGE AND 

NO EXPERIENCE 
NECESSARY! 

FREE LESSONS FOLLOWING VAULTING PRESENTATION

FAMILY FRIENDLY  • FOOD TRUCKS
HORSES PROVIDED BY THE VAULTING CLUB
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PERSONAL TRAINER

My name is Margaret Scuderi. I am an ACE certified personal 

trainer with over 35 years of experience. I am available to 

help you reach your fitness goals in 2022. 

We could take outdoor walks, work on strength and 

conditioning in your home, gym and I’ll create an overall 

exercise plan. I will work with all ages, including seniors. 

References available upon request. 

(310) 503-1748

PROFESSIONAL TUTOR

Specializing in writing, reading comprehension, language 
arts, science, social studies, Common Core math (through 
5th grade), organizational skills, homework help and much 
more. One-on-one personal attention in your home or the 
Calabasas Library. Personal communication with teachers. I 
have over 17 years of private tutoring experience and can 
provide you with many excellent references. 

Academic success is my goal. MA Education, BA Child 
Development, also degreed in Early Childhood Education.

Please contact Maureen @ (818) 915-4567 or email 
mebllm@aol.com.

2 BARN STALLS TO RENT

2 barn stalls for rent, includes a large shaded arena, plus 

your own private Tack Room, with it’s own lock and key 

for saddles, bridles, & horse equipment.   Contact: Susan 

Landon 23744 Oakfield Rd., Hidden Hills, 818.469.7473

IN SEARCH OF

Looking for a Pilates reformer. If you have one you 

for sale, please contact Bonnie at 310-948-8788 or  

BP@snapdragonpics.com



Babysitter/Petsitter 
Available

My name is Nathan Danese. I am 15 years 
old and will be a sophomore at Viewpoint 

School in the Fall. If you need 
babysitting I would be more than happy 
to help you out! I am very good with kids 
of all ages, and can work early mornings 
to late nights. I can also look after your 

pets.  

805-795-9225  
nathan.danese@icloud.com

Looking for a babysitter?

Bonnie and Sophie Watkins

Babysitting Service

Available for hire

Available anytime (weekends/weekdays)

Children age 2-13

Hourly Rate: $15

Sophie Watkins: 818-540-5770

Bonnie Watkins: 818-540-5796

The two of us come as a package deal and charge 15 dollars total. We are willing to look

after your children including during community events as well as pet sitting. We love animals

and have five dogs of our own. We are sixteen years old. We live on Jim Bridger Rd. Round

Meadow Elementary is our alma mater. I (Bonnie) attend an arts school and can do fun art

projects/musical theater fun projects.

Bonnie & Sophie Watkins

Looking for a babysitter?

Available anytime (weekends/weekdays)

Children age 2-13   |  Hourly Rate: $15

Sophie Watkins: 818-540-5770

Bonnie Watkins: 818-540-5796

The two of us come as a package deal and 
charge 15 dollars total. We are willing to look 

after your children including during community 
events as well as pet sitting. We love animals and 
have five dogs of our own. We are sixteen years 
old. We live on Jim Bridger Rd. Round Meadow 
Elementary is our alma mater. I (Bonnie) attend 

an arts school and can do fun art projects/
musical theater fun projects.

Babysitting Service
Available for hire
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